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HMIS Motion

Move to continue our current relationship with the Institute for Community Alliance (ICA) as HMIS Lead
Agency for the 2019/2020 application year in lieu of requiring an application as part of the current
annual application process. ICA services almost every facet of our CoC and is the only organization in
lowa which provides the unique services required to fulfill our mission. In addition, the CoC Committee
believes that the ICA has provided the highest quality services to the organization as a whole. During this
time the Council may designate a committee to review our relationship with ICA, the support required
by each committee of the CoC and study HUD regulations, with the goal of enhancing oversight,
feedback and increase efficiency through an annual or multi-year agreement.
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